
The special meeting for budget review of Newbury Township Trustees was called to order at 7:00 
p.m., May 25, 2016, with Glen Quigley, Bill Skomrock, Jr. and Jan Blair present.   
 
The budget for 2017 was discussed, the legal ad will be run and the Budget Hearing will be held 
on June 15, 2016. 
 
 
Warrants approved by signing prior to or at this Meeting: 
 
 
 
Purchase Orders approved by signing prior to or at this meeting: 
 
 
 
Blanket Purchase Orders approved by signing prior to or at this meeting: 
 
 
Ms. Blair moved to adjourn the meeting and Mr. Skomrock seconded the motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 7:38p.m.  The motion passed by unanimous vote. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

 Jan Blair     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


